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DATE:   August 4, 2022 
 
TO:   Division Contract and Proposals Engineers 
 
FROM:   Lloyd G. Royall, Jr., PLS    
   Division Contracts Liaison Engineer 
   
SUBJECT:  Steel Price Adjustment Special Provision and Guidance 
 
 
In response to recommendations and directives form the Chief’s Office, a process to allow 
contractors to have Steel Price Adjustments incorporated in certain contracts has been 
established. Beginning September 1, 2022, all contracts that meet the criteria for the Steel Price 
Adjustments will include a new Special Provision. The new provision will be posted and ready to 
use in time to meet the three (3) week advertisement period that is required.  
 
Specifically, there will be a new Special Provision (SP1 G47) that will be added to be used in 
APLUS to create proposals. Additionally, there will be 3 forms that the contractor will need to fill 
out and submit. The SPA-1 will be requested in the Award Letter and required to be submitted to 
the Division Contract / Proposals Engineer along with Bond submittals. Once you receive this 
form it will be pasted along to the ACE (Area Construction Engineer) for verification and 
approvals. These will be time sensitive and will need to be expedited. The other two (2) forms 
will be handled by the Resident administering the project.   
 
Additional information will follow upon posting of the Special Provision. 
 
 
cc: Area Construction Engineers 

Division Construction Engineer 
 Ron E. Davenport Jr., P.E. 
 
 


